
 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWS RELEASE 

 

Abbotsford Police Department Arrests Home Invasion Suspects 

 

On Friday, June 23rd, 2023, at 2:33 P.M. AbbyPD Patrol officers responded to a reported 
home invasion at a residential address in the 33000 block of George Ferguson Way, 
Abbotsford BC.  

Due to the swift response from AbbyPD frontline officers, three adult suspects have 
been arrested in relation to this incident which is believed to be a targeted event. 
AbbyPD can confirm that the public is not at risk, and that all those believed to be 
responsible are in police custody at this time.  

Members of the AbbyPD Major Crime Unit have taken over the investigation with the 
assistance of Patrol officers and are in the early stages of the investigation. The male 
victim was transported to hospital with non-life-threatening injuries. 

Investigators seek witnesses and dashcam footage from anyone travelling in the 33000 
block of George Ferguson Way before this incident and are asked to contact the 
Abbotsford Police Department at 604-859-5225 if they have any information that may 
be related to this investigation.  
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